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CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL 

Newsletter 12th February 2021 

THANK YOU 
Well this hasn’t been an easy half term for anyone.  We thank all of our parents, carers, governors and 
friends for their support and kind words over the past few weeks.  It has really been appreciated.  
However, the biggest THANK YOU and WELL DONE must go to our fantastic children who have 
embraced their learning whether it be in school or remotely.  We have valued their enthusiasm and 
participation.  We know how disappointed those who can’t be in school are and we all miss you.  Well 
done for staying positive and hopefully it won’t be too much longer before we are all back together 
again. 

Next week is half term so take a break from the learning and have some fun.  Hopefully the weather will 
be kind and we can all get outside in the fresh air.  
Learning resumes on Monday 22nd February. Take care and stay safe everyone. 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Head Teacher’s Award                                             

Logan Jozefow 


